Report of the Trauma Informed Committee By Kathie Garabrandt, Millard Education Association, Chair

The Trauma Informed Committee was formed as the result of action at the NSEA Delegate Assembly in April 2018.

The committee met on Saturday, March 2, in Lincoln. At the meeting several decisions were made regarding educating our NSEA members across the state on being trauma-informed in our schools. As a committee proposed changes to NSEA Bylaws were made including moving towards having programming in place to support teachers in the classroom who have children in trauma. NSEA Executive Director Maddie Fennell and Committee Chair Kathie Garabrandt both attended the National Trauma Sensitive Schools Conference in Washington, D.C., in February and brought back many resources that will be utilized in creating trainings that will go out to members in the coming year.